
Please do not change the existing rules for quorum requirements.   You are contributing to increased 
distrust of the government.   This will follow along the lines of your rule changes for getting an initiative 
on the ballot.   You made it harder so citizens can not engage in the political process.  You are 
disenfranchising the voters. 
 
Instead of spending time on trying to fix the quorum rules to favor Democrats why don’t you put the 
Cap and Trade on the ballot and let the voters decide? 
 
 
Robin Olson 
Rubber Resource, Inc. 
3499 NW Yeon Ave. Bldg. 3 
Portland, OR  97210 
Phone 503 224-0168 
Fax   503 224-0178 
email:  robin@rubberresource.com  
website:  www.rubberresource.com 
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